
 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

                                               Circular 21-031/H01 
                                                30th September, 2021 

Dear Parents, 
Circular on school activities and special arrangements for October 2021 

 
To have better home-school cooperation, parents and guardians please pay attention to the 

following matters related to October, 2021. 

  For further information, please email to schoolmail@twtaps.edu.hk or call 2497 7911. 
              

Yours faithfully, 
 

_____________________________ 
Chow Kim Ho 

                                                       Principal 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
          Reply Slip of Circular 21-031/H01  <Return it to the class teacher > 

Circular on school activities and special arrangements for October 2021 
 
Dear Principal, 

I have acknowledged the information of the circular. 

Opinion:______________________________________________________________________ 

Student’s Name:                (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

   Class:                                       Date:                   

Dates Items 

1/10 (Fri) 

7/10 (Thu) 

8/10 (Fri) 

13/10 (Wed) 

14/10 (Thu) 

16/10 (Sat) 

21/10 (Thu) 

23/10 (Sat) 

 

28/10 (Thu) 

 Holiday: National Day 

 Parent Education Workshop 

 Straighten Up Exercise Kick-off Ceremony 

 Seasonal Influenza Vaccination 

 Holiday: Chung Yeung Festival 

 “Passion in Life” activity 

 P4 Understanding Adolescent Project Kick-off Ceremony 

 American Mathematics Olympiad 

 P2-6 PTA Picnic  

 P4 Understanding Adolescent Project 

mailto:schoolmail@twtaps.edu.hk


School report of September 
 
1. Teachers’ professional development: 
a. In order to improve the quality of teaching and learning, our school advisor, Dr. Tang Mei Sin, 

started her regular lesson observation and training workshops with our English teachers on 14th 
September, 2021. 

b. Miss Yu Hiu Ping was elected and nominated as the teacher for the 26th Teacher Commendation 
Scheme. Miss Yu attended the ceremony on 20th September, 2021. 
 

 
2. Students’ all-round development 
a. On 3rd September, the school launched a ceremony to start the “Big Brothers and Big Sisters” 

Scheme. It aims to let the senior form students assist P.1 students to adapt to their new school 
lives. This scheme also helps promote Positive Education on the school campus. 

b. On 21st September, the school held the first prize-giving ceremony to students who performed 
well in various of competitions. 

c. On 24th September, some of our P.3 to P.6 students went the Science Museum to visit “The 
Science Behind PIXAR” exhibition in which students explore the science, technology, 
engineering, art and Maths concepts behind the animated film and characters. 
 

3. Parent-school cooperation 
a. Some students and parents took part in a flag-raising event organized by Federation of New 

Territories Youth on 18th September, 2021. Both parents and students enjoyed joining this 
meaningful voluntary event. 

b. During September, the school campus was opened for kindergarten parents’ visits, they could 
learn more about the school-based curriculum, the bilingual courses and also the enriched 
English learning environment.  

 
4. Students’ achievement: 
a. 5-a-side Inter District Soccer Competition (U8 mixed) 

1st Runner-up in Silver Shield Group：2A CHOW CHUN HEI  2A LEE CHING WAI  
2B CHEN CHUN HEI 2B CHENG MATTHEW CHEUNG CHAK 2B CHUNG CHEUK HIN 
2B LEE CHEUK NOK ISAAC  2B YUEN IAN    
3A CHUNG JANINE 3A IP TSZ YIN JASE 

b. Our school was approved as an award school by the Children Chiropractic Foundation Limited in 
2020-2021.   

 
 
Our school congratulates the above high achievers. Our every arrangement is for the well-being of 
our students’ learning and development. Our teachers are accountable to themselves, protect and 
teach students well, hoping that parents can offer support and communicate more with us so as to 
become good partners of our school. It is hoped that everyone can work hard and progress in such 
a positive learning environment. 
 


